
From: Keith Scully
To: Council Admin
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Fwd: Support for trees on MUR-70 sites
Date: Friday, June 24, 2022 3:11:33 PM

 

From: Tina Carter <riesling777@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, June 24, 2022 3:11:14 PM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada)
To: Keith Scully <kscully@shorelinewa.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fwd: Support for trees on MUR-70 sites

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Please immediately address the issue that there is currently zero tree 
retention for MUR-70’ sites - we need to change it to 10% – now. We 
cannot wait to address issues such as this; otherwise we will cause 
serious problems in the future in Shoreline. I highly urge you to address 
this at the Council meeting on June 27, 2022, when discussing Ordinance 
968, action item 8(a). 

Best regards,
Tina Carter

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Tina Carter <riesling777@gmail.com>
Date: Tue, Jun 7, 2022 at 2:05 PM
Subject: Support for trees on MUR-70 sites
To: <kscully@shorelinewa.gov>

I support saving 10% of the significant trees on MUR-70’ sites.  Please make this happen - we
must keep working for our environment!

Best regards,
Tina Carter

-- 
You become responsible forever for what you’ve tamed.
-- Antoine de Saint-Exupéry

It’s not how you report something, it’s how you remember it. That’s what they call poetry.
-- Ray Davies

-- 
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